
Submitter: Patty Lofgren 

On Behalf Of: HB 2756 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2756 

Dear members of the Joint Transportation Committee, 

 

My name is Patty Lofgren and I am a long time resident of Tigard and a former 

classroom teacher.  

 

Hall Boulevard has become a very dangerous road here in Tigard. There have been 

a number of tragic incidents there in the past year and something must be done to 

protect the residents and those who use the road. As a teacher, I am very concerned 

about the children who use Hall to get to school. These kids are being put in 

unnecessary danger just to get an education. This is unacceptable. 

 

I know that Tigard is willing to do their part to help improve Hall Boulevard, and it’s 

time that the state fulfill its obligations. After years of neglect to the detriment of our 

community, we deserve a safe road for all users. To make this happen we need you 

to pass House Bill 2756 to fix Hall Boulevard.  

 

Please, please pass House Bill 2756 to make Hall Boulevard safer. Thank you for 

your consideration. 

 

Most sincerely, 

Patty 


